
Last year the FCC ruled the minimum charge for local telephone service for residence 

subscribers would be $16.00 by December 1, 2014. As your new service provider, we 

decided to delay the implementation of the increase. 

However, effective on your next billing statement (June 1, 2015) the rate increase from 

$14.00 to $16.00 will become effective. Please call or stop by our office if you have any 

questions. 


